) DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

X PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Office of Speclalized Instruction

NOTIFICATION OF GRIEVANCE CLOSURE

Date: May 4, 2017

Dear Grievant:

_ Attending School: Not Enrolled

This letter comes as notification that District of Columbia Public Schools (DCPS) has administratively closed the
grievance you filed on February 3, 2017 for your student_Speciﬁcally, allegations of sexual abuse,
employee misconduct, and your student’s retention. This closure is based on failure to:

X Respond to at least 2 attempts to schedule a meeting with you on the following dates: February 17,
February 23", and March 1%
Attend and participate in meeting to address your concerns in the grievance you filed on February 9, 2017

with the appropriate school staff and/or outside mediators,

[] Respond to communication regarding this matter, after your initial filing

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact DCPS Grievance Team at 202.442.5405 or
dcps.grievance@dc.gov.
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